
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am  
 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday         6:30pm  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

Or by appointment with Fr David  

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                26th February 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor: - 

This coming Wednesday is Ash Wednesday. This is a holy day in our lives as Catholics where we fast and abstain 
from the eating of meat. It is also when we begin our own personal Lenten journey where we are challenged to 
renew our faith through some sort of discipline. Sometimes people "give something up" for Lent. Recently we were 
challenged to also consider taking something on. Maybe we should strive to attend one weekday Mass a week or to 
take up the rosary. Lent is a great time to look at ourselves with fresh eyes. 
 

For further reflections, I would invite you to subscribe to Bishop Barron's Lenten Reflection page for other sources 
of spritiual nourrishment.  http://www.lentreflections.com/  
 

God bless. 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Wayne Carlson, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Edvige Peluso, Ben Perri,  
Mike Short and Matilda ñTillyò Wilson. 
 

For the deceased 
 

Paul Antosz, Maria Chuan, Philip Dwyer, Dominic Ich, Maria Ruoi, Dominic Tam and Alex Perez de Tagle 

Ash Wednesday  - March 1st, Mass Schedule 
 

 9:00am Mass in English 
11:00am St. Andrewôs Regional High School Mass 
 6:00pm Mass in English 
 7:30pm Mass in Korean 

Stations of the Cross  
 

Stations of the Cross will be held on Friday evenings, 
from March 3rd till April 7th at 6:00pm during Lent. 
 

No final hymn during Lent  
 

In keeping with the mood of solemn preparation that 
characterizes the Lenten season, there will be no 
recessional hymn at all Masses during Lentð weekdays 
and weekends.  
We ask that you please remain standing quietly in your 
pews until the celebrant has left the church at the end of 
Mass. Thank you. 

Sacramental Preparation  
 

Please pray for those children preparing to receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time, that they 

will know of a kind, loving, and forgiving God.  
Please sign the cards, by their photos on the display 
board, to show your support. Thank you. 
 

Children's Reconciliation Service: Sat, Mar 11, 1:00pm - 
Come join the children and families at this celebration 
and receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Young Menõs Vocation Road Trip  Parksville 
 

For young men, aged 18 ï 30 curious about a vocation to 
the priesthood or religious life. 
 

Depart from St Andrewôs Cathedral on Fri, March 3 after 
the noon Mass and return on Sat, March 4. 
 

To register, or for more information, please email: 
Fr Dean Henderson, Vocations Awareness Director at: 
catholic@uvic.ca 
 

Womenõs Vocation Live-In Retreat  
 

For single Catholic women ages 18 ï 35, March 3 ï 5, at 
St Patrickôs Parish, 2060 Haultain St. 
 

Hosts: Sr Mary Sabina & Sr Angela Marie.  
 

To register, or for more information, please email: 
Fr Dean Henderson, Vocations Awareness Director at: 
catholic@uvic.ca 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS  

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A
L
E
N
D
A
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Monday 27th February Exercise with Beryl 
Led By The Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

  1:00pm 
  7:15pm 

Wednesday 
(Ash Wednesday) 

1st March Mass 
Mass - St Andrewôs High School 
Mass 
Mass in Korean 

Church   9:00am 
11:00am 
  6:00pm 
  7:30pm 

Thursday 2nd March Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall   9:45am 

Friday 3rd March Benediction 
Stations of the Cross 

Church 
Church 

12:00pm 
  6:00pm 

Saturday 4th March Massð1st Saturday of the Month Church   9:00am 



 

 

Sacred Heartõs Christian Charity 
 

A meeting to plan Sacred Heartôs Christian Charity 2017 
fund raising activities will be held on Tuesday, March 7 at 
10:00am in the Pope John Hall. Everyone is encouraged 
to help with these very worthwhile events to help the less 
fortunate. Please come to show your support, give some 
input or offer fresh ideas. If you are unable to attend and 
would like share your ideas or find out how you could 
help, please contact Rita: 250-598 9558  ritak@telus.net. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

St Joseph the Worker Parish   Sat, March 18 

A Centering Prayer Retreat of Sacred Silence 

Only this I want to know Christ Jesus my Lord. 
 

This all-day Retreat is an inward journey to encounter the 
Risen Lord hidden in our inmost self, organized by the 
Contemplative Community of St Joseph the Worker. 
 

Registration: 9:00am (with coffee/tea & treats).  
Retreat: 10:00am to 4:30pm and Mass at 5:00pm. 
Lunch is provided, please state any dietary needs. 
 

To register, email: Patti OôBrien at pattiob@shaw.ca / 
Charlie Allen at charlieballen@gmail.com or contact 
St Joseph the Worker Parish Office at 250-479 7413 
Tuesday- Friday 8:30am to 3:30pm. Space is limited.  
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

2017 Bishopõs Gala  Imagine the Possibilities 

Saturday, May 6 at Our Lady of Fatima Parish Hall 
 

The Bishopôs Gala Team is seeking donations of goods 
and services for the Silent Auction such as gift certificates 
for restaurants, travel, accommodation, spas, golf 
courses, themed gift baskets, or the like. 
 

Volunteers to assist with the Silent Auction on the night of 
the Gala (Saturday, May 6) are also needed.  
If you are able to help, or would like to make a donation 
to the Silent Auction, please contact Char Deslippe at  
250-381 5839 or email bcdeslippe@shaw.ca. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Development and Peace  
 

On Ash Wednesday, D&P Canada will launch its 
50th annual Share Lent campaign, entitled Women at the 
Heart of Change.  
Since the Organizationôs founding in 1967, money 
donated annually by Catholics during Share Lent 
provides essential support to the poorest populations of 
Africa, Asia, Latin America and the Middle East.  
Today, D&P supports 173 partners and 194 projects in 46 
countries around the world!  
 

We invite our parishioners to consider becoming an 
official member and to celebrate our Jubilee, we are 
offering free membership. This is our mission statement: 
 

ñThe Canadian Catholic Organization for Development 
and Peace, a democratic movement for international 
solidarity, supports partners in the Global South in the 
pursuit of alternatives to unjust social, political and 

economic structures. It educates the Canadian population 
about the causes of impoverishment of peoples and 
mobilizes actions for change. In the struggle for human 
dignity, Development and Peace associates with social 
change groups in the North and South. It supports 
women in their search for social and economic justice. 
Development and Peace, the official development 
organization of the Canadian Catholic Church, is inspired 
by the values of the Gospel, particularly "the preferential 
option for the poor."      Adopted September 10, 1995. 
 

Members accept our mission statement, and add their 
voices to our work to bring issues of injustice to our 
government. Members receive an email newsletter on a 
regular basis only if desired. Members may also choose 
to help out with educational and liturgical activities in our 
local parish. All during Lent, membership cards will be 
available in the foyer. Please consider this invitation! 
Share Lent collection will be on April 2nd, Solidarity 
Sunday. If you would like to help or find out more, contact 
Margie at 250-388-3173 or margielnoonan@gmail.com 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Women's Breakfast  
 

All women in the diocese are welcome and encouraged 
to attend Sat, March 4 at 8am at Victoria Horseshoe Club. 
Annette Turgeon, Coordinator of Respect Life Ministry at 
St Andrewôs Cathedral will speak on "Will A Right to Die 
Turn Into A Duty". Cost: $12, includes breakfast.  
 

ñWhen death via lethal injection becomes a medical option, it 
presents a subtle, unspoken pressure on the weak to accept 
medical death rather than burden the health care system or 
their families, thus creating a óduty to dieô. LifeCanada. 
 

To register, please complete online form at: 
http://bit.do/Womens-Breakfast.  Thank you. 

St Joseph The Worker Parish  

Youth Ministry Spring Dinner 
 

Sat, March 4 is the Spring Dinner in support of Youth 
Ministry in the Diocese.  
 

A game will follow after dinner, which requires you to 
bring a wrapped gift from home.  
All students and families are welcome.  
 

Tickets are on sale now: $15/person, $10 for Youth (13-
18), and $45 for Families. Space is limited.  
 

Doors open at 6pm at St Joseph the Worker Parish Hall. 
Contact Kelly: kbourke@rcdvictoria.org / 250-479 1331   
for more information or to purchase tickets. 

DONATIONS  

18th & 19th February 2017 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,015.60 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,337.35 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS  

mailto:pattiob@shaw.ca
mailto:charlieballen@gmail.com


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Walt Ryan    658-5044 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 
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